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TOWN BOARD  

PUBLIC HEARING 

September 8, 2021 

MEMBERS PRESENT Chair Bob Stupi, Supervisors Ben Filter, Jeff Herlitzke and Steve 

Mieden 

STAFF PRESENT Clerk Marilyn Pedretti 

OTHERS Ron Knapmiller, Steve Bruha, Alan Bruha (via zoom), Tonia 

Wright, Lori Toso and Mike Hoffman 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chair Stupi called the hearing to order at 6:30 p.m.  Notices were published and posted.    

 

STORMWATER ORDINANCE 

Stupi explained the proposed Stormwater Ordinance for the Town of Holland was developed 

over the past year and could be implemented starting this next tax year with the funds generated 

to assist with mitigating stormwater issues.  He outlined the ordinance sections.  Stupi asked for 

public input. 

 

Mike Hoffman, W7814 Park Avenue, was in favor of the ordinance and noted the Town did a lot 

of research and spent time getting this stormwater charge started. 

 

No other public input given.   

 

Motion by Filter/Mieden to adjourn the public hearing.  MOTION carried.  Hearing adjourned at 

6:32 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Marilyn J. Pedretti, Town Clerk 


